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April 2025
Dear Applicant, 
A very warm welcome to our microsite. I hope that you are enjoying finding out about our lovely school and will feel encouraged to apply for the post of headteacher.
The governors of Weald Primary School are seeking to appoint a person with leadership experience, good communication skills, emotional intelligence and integrity. The appointee will have a high proportion of the qualities and the experience outlined in the attached documentation and the potential to meet the challenges facing schools in these times of change. 
We are seeking a leader who will develop and build upon our numerous strengths and lead us from good towards outstanding.
We, the staff and governors, are a strong cohesive team, all working together to provide a safe, calm, happy environment in which our children thrive and fulfil their potential. Children need to feel secure, cared for and safe to make mistakes, learn from them and grow their resilience and determination to succeed.
We have a strong commitment to developing our staff through continuing professional development and in return expect good and outstanding teaching focused on the needs of the children. Working collaboratively with other local primary schools through the Sevenoaks Partnership (of schools) provides a support structure for headteachers through their regular meetings in which expertise is shared and thereby supports the school as we strive for improvement.
The governors are passionate about the school and work closely with the headteacher and senior leadership team. We have various skills that enable us to be a critical friend both supporting and challenging the school as it moves forward. We hope that our new headteacher will see us as an integral part of the school team, in which everyone has the best interests of the children at heart. 
We seek clear open lines of communication at all levels with everyone acting fairly and with integrity, whilst reflecting our key values of optimism, ambition, resilience and respect for all.
We hope that you will consider visiting the school, by arrangement, to find out for yourself what a warm and vibrant place it is both for the children and staff. We look forward to hearing from you.
The children, staff and governors are looking forward to working with our new headteacher.
  		                                     	      Wendy Wallace-Holman
                                                                                             Chair of Governors
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